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December 12, 2017 
 
 
Office of the City Clerk 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby BC 
 
Re:  Letter in Support of rezoning to accommodate non-market housing –  
 6525,6559,6585 Sussex Avenue 
 
 
On behalf of the Burnaby Neighbourhood House I am writing this letter in support of the rezoning 
application of 6525, 6559, 6585 Sussex to make way for a redevelopment which will include 125 
units of non-market housing by New Vista, BC Housing, and the City of Burnaby.  
 
The Burnaby Neighbourhood House is very active in addressing the social needs of vulnerable 
populations living in Burnaby. Our Outreach coordinators and staff members have seen first-
hand the stress being experienced by individuals who are being displaced due to new Metrotown 
developments. This project will have a positive impact on our community as it will increase the 
number of affordable housing units for low income individual and families.  We have witnessed 
the displacement of so many of our neighbours and feel that this project is a good beginning to 
addressing the housing crisis that our city currently faces. 
 
Our understanding is that the New Vista Society will work with the tenants being displaced on a 
relocation plan during the redevelopment. We believe that this is a primary consideration when 
redeveloping as we want to ensure that Burnaby residents continue to live in the neighbourhoods 
and City that they know, feel comfortable with, and love.  
 
We look forward to a favorable outcome with this being the beginning of mixed use 
developments that will include non-market housing in the transformation of our town centres.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Antonia Beck 
Executive Director 




